The Alleghany County Board of Commissioners met in regular session on Wednesday, June 22, 2016, at 6.30pm in the Board Meeting Room of the County Administration Building, 348 South Main Street, Sparta, North Carolina.

Present: Chair Tom Smith, Vice-Chair Karen Leys, Commissioner Larry Davis, Commissioner Mark Evans, Commissioner Bobby Irwin, County Manager Don Adams, County Attorney Donna Shumate, and Clerk to the Board Lauren Linker.

Chair Smith opened the meeting and explained that tonight was to get public feedback on the FY16-17 Budget. He went on to open the floor for the public hearing.

Seeing no one Chair Smith closed the public hearing.

County Manager Don Adams recapped all the changes to the budget for the General Fund, the TDA fund and Transportation Fund. He also discussed what all will be to be voted on at tomorrow's meeting.

Commissioner Evans asked about the pay for the County Manager if that should be thought about now or if it should wait for the discussion of a new County Manager.

It was a consensus to wait for that discussion.

(	Commissioner 1	Irwin made a	motion to	adjourn.	Commissioner	Davis seco	nded
Vote 5:0	)			-			

Respectfully submitted, Attest:

Lauren Linker Tom Smith Clerk to the Board Chair